
 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF BALDWIN 

 

NOTICE OF 

OPEN BOOK SESSION REVIEW OF 

ASSESSMENT ROLLS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the open book session to review the assessment rolls for the Village 

of Baldwin is scheduled with the village assessor on Monday, May 8, 2023 from 12:00n – 

2:00pm at the Baldwin Municipal Center, 400 Cedar Street.   

 

All interested property owners can address individual assessment concerns with the village 

assessor at that time.  The assessor can also be reached at 715-926-3199 to answer questions or 

concerns relating to the assessment roll of real and personal property.   

 

Tracy Carlson,  

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Baldwin 

 

Dated: April 27, 2023 

 


